
From:   Robert Paxman   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 20, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0782-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello Mr. Behnam,

This filling should not be dismissed, it was submitted to extend the usage of the drones in Houston, TX for
1 additional month (until the beginning of December), based on original STA 1262-EX-ST-2017, call sign
WL9XSL.

Thank you,

Robert Paxman


